


without proper road infrastructure has made liveability (and driveability) impossible on our
neighbourhood streets at certain times of the day and on weekends. This is getting worst with
the current development in our area and will become unbearable should this condominium
development be approved. In addition, we believe that the increased traffic is causing and will
continue to cause significant danger for children and pedestrians in our community. Our
streets have essentially become extensions of Weston Road and Rutherford Road with
volumes of car traffic that was never intended for our community.

 
In addition to the serious concerns mentioned above, there are countless other concerns that have
been raised in community meetings and that we all know Councillors are very well acquainted with.
The choice you (the Councillors) really have to make is should you consider the serious concerns of
the Rate Payers in your community – which are driven by real life issues they are having with the
liveability of the area or to move forward a project that was ill-conceived and that will significantly
decrease quality of life for the residence and continue to increase frustration and discontent.
 
I truly hope that you will all vote against this proposal and side with your Rate Payers on this very
important matter.
 
Thanks,
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